COMMUNITY HEALITH TRUST

Kia ora koutou,

We've been having quite a busy winter at the Health Trust. We are making great
headway with getting our new staff and student housing in Colville up and running.
Fantastic donations of furniture have been made, helping us set up two bedrooms,
the lounge and the basics for the kitchen. Thank you to all donors. We are still in
need of a bathroom mirror/medicine cabinet, a washing machine, pots, pans, and
cutlery for the kitchen, and to make it feel really homely for our students and
others who have need of the space, maybe some pictures for the walls? If you have
other items and think maybe...?...just give Emily a call (021 0246 2028) or email
(colvilletrustmanager@gmail.com).

We still have pots of manuka-kumerahau tonic available, you should have received
a flyer in your postbox by now. Remember, if you are 65+ or have a health issue
that makes you vulnerable to winter viruses, get in touch to reserve yours - don’t
be shy, it is FREE, after all!

Our AGM will be held on 30 September at 1pm in the Colville Hall. All are welcome.

Nga mihi nui!



